
Shabbat Services with Meyer Drapkin and Michael Kosowsky scheduled for tomorrow, Jan. 31, are CANCELLED.

Hope everyone stays safe and warm on this special Shabbat Shirah.

You might enjoy this reflection on Shabbat Shirah from the comfort of your homes.

http://www.reformjudaism.org/blog/2015/01/27/song-sea-and-shabbat-shirah#.VMjk9FWUgM4.facebook

Hope to see you at Shabbat services next weekend with Rabbi Margalit.

Shabbat Shalom!

-- 
Liz Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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